
  

 

 

Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106

Mailing Address: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director

 
 
June 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Marcy L. Brossman 
Cheyenne County Administrator 
County Board of Commissioners 
P.O. Box 567 
Cheyenne Wells, CO  80810 
 
Re: Pit No. 2 (M-1983-106)  
 
Dear Ms. Brossman. 
 
The Division received your response to a Compliance Problem cited in the Division’s report from 
the inspection that was conducted on November 9, 2021.  The status of the corrective action in 
regard to the cited problem is as followed. 
 
Compliance Problem: The topsoil stockpiles do not have established vegetation on them and 
are therefore susceptible to erosion.  
 
This problem is considered to be resolved as a result of photographs of seeding activities and the 
seed tag sent to the division from Cheyenne County on June 15, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at nikie.gagnon@state.co.us or by calling 303-866-
3667 x 8126. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
 
  



   

 



   



   



   



   

 
 



   

 
 



   

 


